
In an effort to keep everyone safe at all Deer Park Jr./Sr. High School home events, we 
have created this set of expectations for students attending Deer Park Wildcat games.
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Visiting Students
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Leaving Seats

Travel Home

All Deer Park Students are 
expected to sit in either 

the Student Section or with 
their parent/guardian.

Only students from DPHS 
will be allowed to sit in the 

home student section.
All visiting students and 

non-DPHS students must 
sit on the visiting side.

All students under grade 
9 are expected to be 

accompanied by an adult 
to the game.

Students below 9th grade 
without an adult will not be 

allowed to enter.

No re-admittance will be 
allowed. If you leave the 

game you cannot re-enter.

Students should only leave 
their seat to buy something 

from the concessions or 
going to the restroom.

Students are expected 
to leave the property 

promptly following the 
game. 

Failure to do so could 
result in students being 
prohibited from coming 
to future extracurricular 

events.

Deer Park
Athletic Expectations


